
Twenty-Fifth Year HEAT’S ON 
Through the combined efforts of both the Greater MI MSCA and UA Local 190 
Plumbers/Pipefitters/Service Technicians, the local HEAT’S ON Project completed 
it’s 25th year, in our local area.  Combined with the 15 years with our Ferris Chapter, 
over the past 25 years we have performed 40 HEAT’S ON Projects. 
 
These homes, thanks to the efforts of MSCA and UA Local 190, will be safe andwarm 

this winter.  The program 
continues to install smoke 
detectors and carbon  
monoxide detectors for 
those who don’t have 
them.  If they do, we change their batteries 
and  make sure they are in good working 
order. The program has a number of return 
clients.  This year we had a number of  
follow-up projects that required small repairs.   

 

 

It’s a great 
relationship 

to build 
with the 

community. 


